

To: National Federations

20/07/2023

Subject: Request for Development Support from WBSC Europe

Dear National Federations,

As we continue to foster the growth and development of softball and baseball throughout Europe, I am writing to inform you about the development procedure and the opportunity for your National Federations to request financial support from WBSC Europe for various projects.

WBSC Europe is committed to supporting the advancement of softball and baseball at all levels, and we are eager to collaborate with National Federations to bring their innovative projects to life. We believe that investing in the development of the sport will result in the growth of grassroots participation, the improvement of coaching standards, and the overall success of our beloved sports.

To facilitate the process, we have established a comprehensive development procedure that outlines the necessary steps for National Federations to submit funding requests. The procedure ensures fairness, transparency, and efficiency in the evaluation and allocation of development funds. Allow me to provide you with an overview of the key components.

I urge you to carefully review the attached development procedure document, which provides detailed instructions and guidelines for submitting your funding request. Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to our development committee at development@wbsceurope.org.

If your National Federation is interested in exploring <u>Erasmus+ opportunities</u> or requires support in finding suitable partners for collaboration, we are here to assist you. WBSC Europe can provide guidance, connect you with potential partners, and help you shape your project ideas. Together, we can explore the vast possibilities within the Erasmus+ framework and maximize the potential for softball and baseball development. <u>Contact us</u> if you need any help to make projects.

We firmly believe that through collaboration and strategic investments, we can nurture a vibrant softball and baseball community across Europe. Your dedication and commitment to the sport are instrumental in driving this development forward, and we are excited to receive your project proposals.

Thank you for your continued support and for being a vital part of the WBSC Europe family. Together, we will shape the future of softball and baseball throughout the continent.

Yours sincerely,

Petra Čizmić Pokrajac

Reh C. P.hus

Chair of the Development Commission World Baseball Softball Confederation Europe WhatsApp: +385 91 519 8900 pcizmic@wbsceurope.org

